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The Fund Finance Association this week announced plans for this year’s FFA University. The
program will be virtual and take place on September 22. The FFA dialed back the program to a
single day to fit the virtual format and reduced the price to $195 in hopes of making the event
widely available. Registration will open in the next week or two.
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